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Web links

* You can read the full story of how financialization has influenced practices in the pharmacy chain Boots here:

https://www.theguardian.com/news/2016/apr/13/how-boots-went-rogue
* The Central Arbitration Committee (CAC) operates the statutory trade union recognition procedure. You can find out about its work, including details of recognition cases and hearings, and download its annual reports, by visiting the relevant web site:

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/central-arbitration-committee
* ACAS publishes guidance on union recognition and its implications:

https://www.acas.org.uk/index.aspx?articleid=1745
* The Chartered Institute of Personnel and Development (CIPD) promotes effective practice in personnel and human resource management, and publishes relevant reports:


http://www.cipd.co.uk/
* The CIPD publishes a regular magazine, People Management, which contains details of news and developments in the field of personnel and human resource management:


https://www.peoplemanagement.co.uk/
* The Engage for Success organization promotes employee engagement:
http://www.engageforsuccess.org/
* The International Transport Workers Federation’s (ITF) web site is a good source of information about its work campaigning for better working conditions and defending workers’ rights across a range of transport sectors. It also publishes a blog on developments in Ryanair:

https://www.itfaviation.org/tag/ryanair/
* You can access details of the House of Commons inquiry into the collapse of Carillion, including the final report, here:

https://www.parliament.uk/business/committees/committees-a-z/commons-select/work-and-pensions-committee/inquiries/parliament-2017/carillion-inquiry-17-19/publications/
* The leading US companies offering new employee surveillance and monitoring techniques to employers all have (deceptively alluring and reassuring) web sites: 
https://www.humanyze.com/
https://www.betterworks.com/
https://www.teramind.co/
* The GMB union and Unite the Union campaign against blacklisting. You can find out more about these campaigns from browsing these unions’ web sites, for example:

http://archive.gmb.org.uk/campaigns/blacklisting
http://unitelive.org/high-court-blacklisting-case-concludes/
* The Hazards magazine also runs a blog about blacklisting developments:

http://www.hazards.org/blacklistblog/
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